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13 November 2017 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Children in Need 
Non Uniform Day 

Friday, 17 November 2017 
 

In support of our continuous charity fundraising ethos in school, we will be having a non-
school uniform day on Friday, 17 November 2017, to support the ‘Children in Need’ charity. 
 
Students and staff should pay £1 to support this fundraising event and all monies will go 
towards the Children in Need charity.  
 
Please see www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/fundraisinghub for more information about the 
work this organisation does.  

 
We are extremely proud of our students who are always willing to engage enthusiastically 
in charity based events. Our recent charity event, the cake sale in support of Macmillan on 
20 October, was a huge success as students and staff raised an astonishing £701.43 for 
the fight against cancer. Through ParentMail, we have received an additional £44.36 making 
a total of £745.79. 
 
May we take this opportunity to thank everyone at home for their incredible support for this 
event.  
 
During the non-uniform day on Friday, 17 November 2017, students should follow our high 
expectations and do not dress in fancy dress, adult sized baby grows (known as onesies), 
t-shirts with offensive language on, use face paints, dye hair, wear crop tops or wear 
anything inappropriate.  

 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

 
Mr J Mandel 
PSHE & Student Voice Coordinator  
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